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Rome, July 30, 2013     
 

TO ALL TRADE UNIONS PARTICIPANTS OF THE      
CONFERENCE 

 

 

 

 
Dear colleagues, 
  
We attach to this letter the draft programme of the XIII conference in Rome and the draft text of the 

joint document with the Organisation of the Employers Associations in the Capital Cities (OPCE). 

This document was prepared after unanimous approval at the meeting that took place in Athens  on 

February 15th, 2013 and has been approved by the OPCE bureau in a meeting that took place in 

Paris on July 15th.  

 

The Conference in Rome will include a specific session to discuss this issue, but in order to make 

the agenda smoother we would appreciate very much any observations from your side beforehand. 

 

If you have any, please be so kind to forward them to us in written at your earliest convenience. 

 

We wish you a nice summer break and very much look forward to welcoming you in Rome. 

 

In solidarity.  

                                                                                                  

 

S. CHERNOV    C. DI BERARDINO       M. BERTONE       P. BOMBARDIERI     A. MARKEVICIUS 

                                                               

                                                                     
MOSCOW                                                   ROMA E LAZIO             VILNIUS                                  

        


